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Welcome to our March 2023 news e-blast  - sharing our "Top Three"
focus items. As always, reach out to us with any questions and follow us
on our social media platforms!

Administrative Office Move

Our Administrative Office in Rio Grande (Gallia County) is
moving to 1 Acy Avenue, Jackson, in Jackson County,
Ohio. Operations at the Jackson Office will begin effective
March 27, 2023. Please note that AAA7 satellite office
locations in Waverly, West Union and Wheelersburg will
remain at their current locations. A Ribbon Cutting and
Open House at the new Jackson location will be held in
the near future.

Donate to the AAA7 Online!

You can now donate online through PayPal to the Area
Agency on Aging District 7 to support a number of
wonderful programs - simply click here to log in to PayPal
or provide a credit card and select the program you would
like to donate to - it's that easy! Programs you can donate
to include: Senior Farmers' Market Nutrition Program,
Pamela K. Matura Fund, Home Repair, Caregiver Respite,
or Wellness Classes. The AAA7 provides home and
community-based services that support safe and healthy
living at home. We are grateful to all of our donors and
appreciate your generosity!

Nursing Home Task
Force

Attention Ohio nursing home
residents and families: the
Governor's Nursing Home Quality
and Accountability Task Force is traveling across the state
to hear about your experiences. Upcoming sessions close
to our district include: Dayton (March 21), Columbus
(March 24) and Nelsonville (April 6). Make your voice
heard! Register to attend the listening session closest to
you - click on this link.
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